
 

 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 9:03 AM 
 
Subject: Train Fare Increase 1.1.2009 
 
Hi, 
  
This is in regards to the suggested Train fare increase on January 1 2009 of 17%. 
  
I don't agree with the suggestion for a rise in fare as things are hard and tight now even more now with 
the economy. 
  
Please do let the price rise go through and a thought for the struggling families who are trying to 
manage with their finances. 
  
Thankyou for your time in this regards 
  
Kind Regards 
  
 


